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April 21, 1978

Mr. James F., Kirk
2607 Wyoming Boulevard NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87112

Dear Mr., Kirk:

Mr. W. A, Gressett, Supervisor and Cil and Gas Inszpector of
District II, Artesia, New Mexico, 88210, czlled me ahout the
Charles M. Goad, State I, 6A0 S, 660 W, Sec. 28, T-2=zS8, R-26-E,
south of Ft., Sumner, which you plan to plug for your client.

We will have to establish totzl depth of tte well by running
a wire line measurement. After establishing the TD, we will
pump a 50 sack plug from 950-1100, providirg the well is not
deeper than 1300 ft. Seta 35 sack plug from 150-250 ft. and
8 surface plug of 1% sacks with proper marker and clean loca-s
tion.

You may want someone in Ft., Surner to do this work, mainly be-
cause of the price we would have to charge. If you do get
someone in Ft, Sumner, I would be glad to say whether or not
they are giving you a fair price to plug the well. Hobbs 1is
approximately 150 miles from Ft. Sumner,

Possibly a water well contractor in Ft. Sumner c¢ould help you,

Pleases advise if we can be of any more assistance,

GUY A. BARER, JR.
President

GAB/f1

eec: W, A, Gressett
Supervisor and 0il and Gas Inspector
Drawer "DD"
Artesia, N, Mex. 8821¢



